
 Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission 
44 Main Street South, Bridgewater, Connecticut 06752 

Draft Minutes of the Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, May 18, 2010, 7:30 P.M. 

Bridgewater Town Hall 
 
Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Vice Chairman Frank Sproviero. 
 
Roll Call and Designation of Alternates:   
Present: Greg Bollard, Strother Purdy, Alex McNaughton (alt.), Lori Franklin (alt.), Frank Sproviero  
 
Absent:  Curtis Read, Bob Kelly, Denise Fitch, Vic Nelson. 
 
A. McNaughton and L. Franklin were moved up to voting status.  
 
Minutes of the regular meetings held April 20, 2010:  A. McNaughton made a motion to approve the 
minutes of the regular meeting of April 20, 2010 as corrected.  S. Purdy seconded.  Unanimous approval 
The corrections include: 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Bob Kelly. 
The vegetation around the vernal pool will be protected. 
   
Comments from the Public:  none.   
 
Old Business:   
1.  Town of Bridgewater, drainage at Burnham School.  Board of Education member Tony Bedini was 
present for this application.  A. McNaughton and G. Bollard reported on their site visit.  One concern was 
the fuel tanks and possible oil leakage into the wetlands.  T. Bedini stated that the drainage was only for 
surface water and it would only be about six inches deep.  The fuel lines would be below the drainage as 
well.  G. Bollard asked if the grading issues would be addressed.  T. Bedini said they would.  G. Bollard 
made a motion to approve the application as proposed.  A. McNaughton seconded.  Unanimous approval.      
   
New Business: none  
   
Enforcement: K. Vaughn was not present.  The commission discussed his report.   
 
Procedural Matters:   
The commission members discussed the procedure for adding an application when it is submitted after the 
deadline.   
 
Other Business:  
 
Adjourn:  A. McNaughton made a motion to adjourn.  G. Bollard seconded.  Unanimous approval at 8:10 
p.m. The meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Lois Carreira 
Land Use Coordinator 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


